
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 

Dear F2 Parents,                                                                                             5th November 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of our environment topic and talking about where we live, we would like the children to send a 

photo of the front of their house into school please, by Monday 11th November. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Haworth   Miss Hankinson 

  

 

 

 


